Chris Taylor

DOE, please do the right thing here to protect our native salmonid species that are already in peril.
It is bad enough that raising non native steelhead populations were granted to Cooke.
Unbelievable. Now they want to ease the water quality standards? I am losing faith in our
governing bodies in looking out for our natural species. Consistently, now especially under the
Trump administration, new laws and regulations are driven by business pressure rather than
protecting nature. It is very sad to me! Here's another chance for the DOE to make the right
decision....please do not ease up on the water quality standards for these net pens! Thank you!



